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The Maryland State Medical Society (MedChi), which represents over 7,300 
Maryland physicians and their patients, supports Senate Bill 57. 

 
Maryland enacted one of the nation’s first mental health parity laws in 1996.  The 

mental health advocacy community continued to advocate for a federal parity law that 
required all health plans to provide parity, not just insured plans.  That sustained effort 
was successful in 2008 with the passage of the Mental Health Parity and Addiction 
Equity Act of 2008 (MHPAEA) was enacted.   

 
The passage of federal legislation assures that self-funded ERISA plans as well as 

State regulated insured plans must provide parity with similar benefits for physical health 
if they provide mental health and addictions benefits.  There are a number of changes in 
MHPAEA that require Maryland to amend its parity law to be in compliance with federal 
law. Reformation of Maryland’s law to comply with the provisions of federal will expand 
access to mental health and addiction service benefits to many Marylanders and will 
enable the MIA to enforce the provisions of the statute.   MedChi urges a favorable 
report.   
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